WEAVER PRIMARY SCHOOL

Charging Policy

We value all those activities which broaden children’s experience of education.  Extra width is given to the curriculum by encouraging educational visits, residential visits and a variety of visitors into the school who can provide special expertise.  It is important that all children have access to such experiences. 

Unfortunately these activities bring extra costs.  Parents cannot be asked to pay for visits or for materials used by the children during the school day.  However, it is usually necessary to ask for voluntary contributions to meet the additional costs.  If insufficient money comes in to cover the cost, the difference may be made up from the school budget or from School Fund at the discretion of the headteacher, but if the shortfall in funding is large, the activity may have to be cancelled.

Residential trips outside school time are charged for but if any parent is unable to pay the full amount, an agreement can be reached with the headteacher whereby the school budget or School Fund will subsidise part of the cost.  We believe that the experience of residential visits should not be dependent on parents’ ability to pay.

It is not the school’s policy to charge for, or request voluntary donations for, swimming lessons.  This is a curricular entitlement whose cost is met from the school budget.  However parents are charge for instrumental tuition as this is not an activity that is available to all children.

